Dear Parents/Guardians,

We are excited to share that your child has chosen to participate in Benton Intermediate’s
Photography/Yearbook Club! These clubs offer a fantastic opportunity for students to express
their creativity, build new skills, and contribute to something meaningful at our school.

Throughout the year, students will learn from professional photographers and gain hands-on
experience with various aspects of photography and design. Their work will not only help
document school memories, but will also be featured in our school yearbook and displayed in
creative projects like a poster collage.

While the school has provided a limited number of cameras for use, there are a few additional
items needed to support these activities—such as memory cards, photo printing, and supplies
for visual displays. To help cover these costs, we are asking for a $20 fee per student.

For your convenience, we've included a QR code below to make paying online quick and easy.

Thank you for supporting your child's involvement in these exciting clubs. We’re looking forward
to a fun, creative, and inspiring year together!

Sincerely,

Ashleigh Hughes and Jenny Weber



